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Contacts 

Lest We Forget 
“At the going down of the sun and in the morning, 

We will remember them” 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

The autumn weather has been lovely and our outdoor events 

have been very pleasant. The front lawn looks stunning and 

now boasts the new flagpoles adjacent to the front fence. 

The ANZAC traditions continued over recent days, following 

the COVID year. Our young people are learning the 

significance of local commemorative services along with a 

general respect for veterans and the RSL, through their 

participation. 

Congratulations to our school leaders, Jo Rawson, Madison 

Masman, Cooper Ruttley and Mia Bradford for their 

respective roles in ANZAC ceremonies. 

Congratulations also to our winners of the RSL’s ANZAC 

competitions, Alice Harris and Indiannah Carey. 

 

Staff Development Day 

Staff returned last Monday from the holiday break for a 

professional learning day. The focus of the training was 

collaboration to enhance our delivery of curriculum. 

 

Check in Assessment 

Students in Years 4, 6 and 8 have been completing online 

assessment for literacy and numeracy. The results of these 

tests generate data for the school that assists with future 

planning of teaching and learning to meet student needs. 

 

NAPLAN 

The national assessment (NAPLAN) is scheduled for students 

in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 in mid May (11th, 12th, 13th ). These tests 

encompass elements of reading, writing, spelling, grammar & 

punctuation and numeracy. 

Parents will receive a  very informative report in September 

on your child’s results showing how they performed and how 

they ranked against the school’s average and also the national 

average. 

 

Health Checks 

The school hall will be a hive of activity next week when a 

team of medical professionals arrive to screen all students K-

12 for dental, hearing, sight and general wellbeing. The 

screening is conducted in a sensitive manner and the 

outcomes remain confidential information shared between 

the medical practitioners and the parents/ carers. 

Please ensure tour child’s permission note has been sent into 

the office. 

Class 2/3/4 

Mrs Horder is currently in progress of sourcing a replacement 

teacher for Miss Kim Troung on 2/3/4 class two days per 

week. Unfortunately, Miss Troung needed to return to Sydney 

for personal reasons. Miss Baldock will continue to be the 

main teacher on 2/3/4 class. 

 

Young Leaders of the West 

Primary leaders, Cooper and Mia, have joined leaders from 

most other primary schools in our region today, at the very 

exciting Young Leaders of the West – a three day camp in the 

Warrumbungles. The leadership development program is led 

by Mr Wes Leedham and the staff of the Environmental 

Education Centre in the Warrumbungle National Park. BCS is 

very proud of its very own Richie Milgate who continues to 

heavily support this program. 

 

Netball 

Best of luck to our senior girls netball who are playing 

Coonamble HS in a knockout competition on Thursday at 

1.30pm at our town courts. Come on down and cheer our 

girls on. 

 

RYDA 

Our senior students will have an opportunity on Friday to 

participate in the annual Rotary Youth Driver Awareness 

program. This is a very insightful program designed to provide 

our young drivers with valuable information and skills to keep 

them safe on the roads. 

 

Ag Excursions 

Mrs Wright and the livestock show team are busily preparing 

to exhibit our Texel Sheep at the Dubbo and Coonamble 

shows in May. 

 

P&C 

The P&C is meeting on Monday at 1.30 pm in the Cultural 

Centre. The small group would really welcome new members 

and encourage you to come along and participate in the open 

discussion on all things that interest parents and carers of BCS 

students. 

 

 
Cheers 
Mrs Chris Clarke 
Principal 
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Principal’s award of appreciation  

Welcome to support staff - Sharnee Spencer and Nicole Hunter. 

Staff thumbs up awards 

    Carol Hotchkiss - ANZAC organisation and catering for SDD. 

                        Linda Buckley  - Mastering new online enrolment process. 

Hospitality is a very busy subject.  It provides students with a Certificate II and is also an HSC ATAR subject. This presents 

many aspects that need to be completed. Year 11 and 12 students have been busy completing competency assessments for 

their Certificate II, practical assessments and work placement hours. They are also required to complete HSC subject content 

and study towards their HSC examination.   

At the end of last term, students went to Sea World Resort on the Gold Coast to attend their H.O.T.E.L school.  They worked 

their way around all the various departments as the staff explained what their jobs entailed. The favourite departments were 

room service, kitchen and conference and events.  We went to the Outback Spectacular which included dinner and a show. 

  

Mrs Melissa Leistra        

Coonamble Aboriginal Health Service Health Checks from the 4th-6th May.  

It is a highly valued service provided by qualified medical professionals, it is a free service conducted on school premises. 

Feedback is provided for appropriate health follow ups. This gives all our students their best opportunity to continue to learn 

and engage in all school activities.  

Student vision, hearing, teeth, skin  and social & emotional wellbeing for high school students are checked and screened. I 

urge all students to participate in this service. 

Australian Dental Service 

Upcoming is the Australian Dental Service Van visit and notes will be sent home for this service next week. Please return the 

note as soon as you can to support this valuable mobile service. 

Any learning and support needs for your child/children that will assist their learning at school please enquire as we have 

many avenues available for help. 

 

LAST—Learning and Support Teacher Mrs Fiona Hensby 
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Last term, my 9/10 PASS class learnt about event management, what it is and how it is involved in the world around us. One of 

our projects in this topic was to organise an event as a class and put it into action, we decided with a K/1 Sports afternoon. 

Throughout the week leading up to the event we surveyed the K/1 class on their favourite sports, organised time schedules and 

assigned roles throughout our class.  

On Wednesday the 31st of March, we held the event and it was an exceptional day. Everything ran smoothly and much better 

than we had planned, there was encouragement between players and everyone was having a go. We ended the day with a 

presentation where everyone was congratulated and received an award as well as a special Easter treat!  

“I liked being with my friends and getting to play fun games with my class and the big kids!” 

- Braxton Siemsen 

“I liked playing musical chairs and running around”  

- Clarry Carey  

 

By Jorja Carey -Year 9 
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Coonamble Aboriginal Health Service 
The Coonamble Aboriginal Health Service will be holding health checks at  

Baradine Central School on Tuesday 4th, Wednesday 5th &  

Thursday 6th May 2021.  

This continues to be a highly valued service for our student’s progress, 

 identification of needs and wellbeing.  

The service is open to all students, free, confidential and conducted on 

school premises. At the completion of your child’s health check parents/

caregivers will receive feedback for any follow up with the appropriate 

health service 

If you wish your child/children to attend this highly valuable service 

please ensure you have signed and returned the consent form before 

Friday 30th April. 

Extra consents forms are available at the office. 

                        April 
                                           Lexi Andrews 24th 

 

May 
Sally Owers 8th 

Trent Biles 10th 

Paige Stonham 10th 

 

 

 

28th, 29th, 30th - Young Leaders West Camp Warrumbungles 

30th - RYDA (Rotary Youth Driver awareness)  

3rd -  P&C Meeting 1.30pm Cultural Centre 

4th - Ag Excursion ‘Bimbadeen’ 

4th, 5th, 6th -  Coonamble Aboriginal Health Checks 

11th - Primary Cross Country 

11th, 12th, 13th - NAPLAN   

13, 14th, 15th - Dubbo Show 

18th, 19th - Coonamble Show 

19th - Terry McGoldrick Cup Coonabarabran 

25th - Primary Zone Cross Country Quambone 

27th - School Performance Tours’ The Samba’ 

APRIL 

MAY 
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